ki

1y

A\HJWC

Arlington Heights Junior Woman's Club

Wmmml%nmmmzawm

March 20,2019 .

Permit Inspections & License Coordinator
Village of Arlington Heights 33 S.
Arlington Heights Road Arlington

Heights, IL 60005

Dear Ms. Valerie Gerstein:

Along with the application for a license to sell raffle tickets at our Pop the Cork
event, the Arlington Heights Junior Woman’s Club (AHJWC) submits this letter
in response to the bond requirement.

The AHJWC is respectfully requesting a waiver of the bond requirement for our
Pop the Cork event on t the Cooper’'s Hawk restaurant in Arlington
Heights. Proceeds will benefit City of Support a local charity that provides
support for families in therapy. Raffle Tickets will be sold online as well as that

night and prizes are awarded at the event.

We are aware of the risks involved, but do not feel the raffle values are
extreme enough to warrant a bond.

Thank you for considering our request. If you have any questions, please contact
me at 847 791 9242

Sincerely,
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Karen Bersch
Treasurer, AHJWC



